2021 MSCA Delegate Assembly Report of the Secretary, Nancy George Virtual - Zoom

In the past year, as secretary of the MSCA, I attended all MSCA Board meetings; took detailed notes during the meetings; and submitted meeting minutes, in the form of a digital file, to the MSCA President, C.J. O'Donnell, typically no later than a week after each meeting.

Spring semester I supervised the nomination/election process for the 2021 NEA Representative Assembly to be held this coming summer virtually due to COVID-19. I would like to congratulate those members who will represent the MSCA at the NEA-RA this year:

Chris Gullen (Westfield)
Maria Hegbloom (Bridgewater)
David Keil (Framingham)
Christopher O'Donnell (MMA)
Len Paolillo (Bridgewater)

In closing, thank you so much for allowing me to serve you as the Secretary of the MSCA. It has been an honor to serve the MSCA in this way and I will continue to work on various issues that relate to the role of the MSCA Secretary. Thank you again.